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Soccer done at BC

by M.A. Dozier
Staff Writer

Men and Women Soccer closed their 
season this past week both falling to 
Catawba in Conference play. 

The Lady Tornados ended their season 
6-12-1 fi nishing 0-8 in SAC play, only losing 
to Lincoln Memorial and Lenoir-Rhyne by 
1 goal. They 

The BC lady soccer team will lose four 
seniors who helped lead the team through 
the season. Seniors Carrilea Potter a 
Forward from Sylva, NC, Courtney Sofferin 
a Mid-fi elder from Thomasville, GA, Ashley 
Fincher a Defender from Burns, Tenn., and 
Jennifer King a Mid-fi elder from Candler, 
N.C. 

The Men’s team finished their season 
with a record of 5-14-1.They went 1-7 in 
SAC play defeating conference powerhouse 
Lincoln Memorial in overtime 2-1, after 
tying the game with 22 seconds left in the 
game. Men’s Soccer will lose one senior, 
Mid-fi elder Kyle Hamilton from Peterhead, 
Scotland. 

All these seniors will be missed, not only 
on the fi eld but on campus as well. 

Does the system work?
by Jamie Isserman
Contributor

BC Student Government Association 
(SGA) is an organization on campus made 
up and run entirely by students. It places 
its members on key committees within 
the college’s administration. They are also 
responsible for funding clubs, carrying 
out major projects and infl uencing school 
policy. However, recently students and staff 
have questioned the effectiveness of how 
our SGA is organized. SGA hosts weekly 
meetings in MG 125 every Wednesday. This 
semester has shown that students display an 
apathetic attitude towards SGA. They have 
held a number of meetings at the designated 
time with little result. They have been 
unable to obtain the numbers needed to 
meet quorum or two-thirds majority. Why 
is this? When Travis Wireback, Executive 
President of the SGA, emailed all the 
members of SGA to show up or their funds 
would be forfeited, we managed to obtain 

Debate Society 
Open Forum

Resolution: 
SGA, as it is now, should 

be revamped.

Date: 
Wednesday, November 

12th at 7pm

Location: 
MG 125

Come out and 
discuss how SGA 
works and how it 
can be improved.

quorum easily. Do clubs use SGA purely 
as a money purse? Isn’t SGA supposed to 
speak on behalf of the students?

Debate Society and Young Politicians of 
America has decided to bring this issue into 
the open with the support of the Executive 
Board of SGA in an open forum. The 
resolution will be “Resolution: SGA, as it is 
now, should be revamped.” SGA members 
have agreed to make opening arguments 
for both sides. This is your chance to make 
your voice count. Debate Society/YPA and 
SGA invite you to attend the open forum 
on Wednesday, November 12th at 7pm in 
MG 125. The debate will take one hour and 
then the resolution will be called to a vote. 
Immediately following the open forum, 
SGA will hold its weekly meeting in the 
same room.


